
In-Person Absentee Voting Hours 
for the November 5, 2024 General Election
Yorkville residents may request and vote an absentee ballot in the clerk’s 
office located at: 925 15th Avenue, Union Grove, during the following hours:
The first day to vote an absentee ballot in person is:
Tuesday, Oct 22, 2024, at 8:30 a.m.
During regular office hours: 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., Monday - Friday
The last day to vote an absentee ballot in person is:
Friday, Nov 1, 2024, from 8:30 a.m.to 5:00 p.m.
No in-person absentee voting is scheduled to occur on weekends or evening.
No in-person absentee voting may occur on the day before the election.

Questions? Contact: Janine Carls, Clerk | 262-878-2123

Visit MyVote.wi.gov to view sample ballot, 
check registration status, and more!


